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Hello Everyone!

What an incredible month September was working in Alaska. Getting our missions 
base ready for winter was the first major task that was completed. But there were 
many things to do behind the scenes - like preparing for the team that was coming, 
purchasing building materials, meeting with people every day, sending videos and 
taking lots of photos. I would encourage you to visit our website and look under 

On this last trip, I made a new contact at the Youth With A Mission (YWAM) base 
in Fairbanks. We are actively planning a team to serve there in 2024.  Our daughter, 
Chloe served for two years with YWAM and our son, Ryan speaks at YWAM bases in 

“2023 Teams” and specifically at “House Team 
3”. What an amazing group of people.

When the team flew home, my wife Ruth 
joined me.  I was so thankful that we could 
work together.  We spent time visiting with 
several different ministry leaders that we 
work with and I had some time in between to 
show her some of the beauty of the state. Ruth 
has been very supportive of all the work I have 
done over the last 28 years. She quietly works 
at home and carries our benefits. This was her 
time to see what we have done.

several different countries training young people 
and sending them out all over the world with the 
Gospel.  If you are a former YWAMer or know any-
one else who is, please tell them about this oppor-
tunity.  Maybe you can join us in 2024!

My job is to connect people to help with physical and spiritual needs in churches, 
Bible camps and other ministries all over Alaska. On September 24, I had the privi-
lege to speak at Regent Life Church in Homer and had the opportunity to encour-
age them. This is what we do. We are so thankful for your support in the past.

We obviously need to continue to raise financial support for me to do my job. As 
Founder/Ministry Director, I need to raise $4,000 per month to cover my salary.  I 
do a lot of work behind the scenes that helps this ministry grow. If you ever want 
to talk to me personally, send me a text or email and I would be happy to answer 
any questions that you might have. Ruth and I appreciate your prayer and support. 
Thank you so much! . I would love to share our ministry at your church as well!

Tom Denlinger - Founder & Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)  
My Email: 	tomdenlinger@comcast.net
Make checks payable to:  LightShine Ministries   P.O. Box 777  Mount Joy, PA  17552
To support Tom & Ruth Denlinger as missionaries online, CLICK HERE.
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